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Comments: I would like to thank , Mr Hall and everyone else at the U.S. Forest Service for concluding with the

decision denying the Lutsen Ski Area Expansion into the Superior National forest in it's present form. Reading

through much of this shows your team reviewed it in depth. We understand the importance of this being a

successful ski resort business for the area however felt this was way over reaching. Thank you again for all your

work.


